
 

 

Grant Funds Available 
through 

Professional Training Opportunities Program (PTOP) 
 

 

The Northwest Center for Occupational Health and Safety supports occupational 

health & safety education and training in Alaska, Washington, Oregon, and Idaho. 

Through the Professional Training Opportunities Program (PTOP), grant funding is 

available to support students from all disciplines and fields of study for projects 

and activities that address worker health. 

 

Who is eligible?  Graduate, Post-Doctoral, Undergraduate, or Associate’s degree-

seeking students from any discipline or field of study. Also eligible to apply are staff 

or interns of non-profit, labor or community-based organizations. 

 

What kind of activities qualify? For their proposal, the applicant may propose a 

(1) Research project or demonstration; (2) Internship or other learning experiences; 

(3) Activity or program. All proposals must address health and/or safety issues in the 

workplace or for working populations 

 

How much money?  A maximum of $10,000 will be available for each 

project/recipient, but expect most projects will be for lesser amounts. * 

 

How do I apply?  Visit http://deohs.washington.edu/nwcohs/grants to read the 

“Request for Application” (RFA) which contains the full instructions on how to apply.  

 

Send completed applications to Dr. Noah Seixas at nseixas@uw.edu by the 

application deadline of December 1, 2016.  

 

deohs.washington.edu/nwcohs/grants 

 
*Grant award recipients are required to attend the Northwest Occupational Health Conference in mid-October 2017 

in Spokane, WA where they will make a short presentation about the project’s accomplishments. Travel expenses to 

attend the NOHC should be included in the budget section (in addition to the project related expenses) of the 

applicant’s proposal. 
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